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May 9, 2022

Dear Parents,

It’s hard to believe we are starting our final cycle of intervention.  We continue to provide as many instructional
and behavioral supports as we can so that every student can reach his/her true potential.

Listed below is our intervention team:

Kathleen Marchiano kmarchiano@runnemedeschools.org Kindergarten Bingham & Downing

Joan Greenwood jgreenwood@runnemedeschools.org 1st - 3rd Grade Bingham & Downing

Mary Moore mmoore@runnemedeschools.org 1st - 3rd Grade Bingham

Jennifer Karaska jkaraska@runnemedeschools.org 1st - 3rd Grade Downing

Melissa Austin maustin@runnemedeschools.org ELL K-3 Bingham & Downing

Kristin Callahan kcallahan@runnemedeschools.org SEL K-3 Bingham & Downing

Annemarie Monico amonico@runnemedeschools.org Fine Motor K-3 Bingham & Downing

Our district will be offering an academic summer program for students that have been identified as needing
extra support.  Letters will be sent home with the students this week.  If you have any questions, please call
our main office.

Please see our school website for a list of year end events that will take place throughout May and June.

Sincerely,
Jade A. Yezzi
Principal
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